
Reading Bi-Weekly Update 
December 11, 2018 

 
 

 
 
 

  - We are working on the 2019 Calendar. 
 

  - Please note that the biweekly updates 
  will be scheduled for the second and fourth     
  Tuesdays. 

 
  - The deadline for having your information 
  in the biweekly update will be the first of 
  the month (second Tuesday update) and the 
   fifteenth of the month (fourth Tuesday update). 

 
Thank You For Your Assistance! 

 

        
 



     


